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From the desk of AnnE…. 
 

I thought it might be helpful to publish the dates I am not here in February and March due to my continuing education. It 
is a true gift that I have been allowed this time. 

 

Away at Seminary in Saskatoon: Mon 3rd February to Fri 8th February. 

  

Away at Seminary in Saskatoon: Mon 25th February to Fri 1st March. 

 

 

Away for Colloquy in Winnipeg: Sat 9th March to Tuesday 12th  March   

With days off  Wednesday 13th March and Thursday 14th March .   (I will be driving back to Cold Lake  on Tue 12th Mar) 

 

In Course: Mon 18th March to Sat 31st March. 

 

In Course: Mon 25th March to Fri 29th March. 

 

I will not be reachable during my times away on study leave. Please call Joel Zimmerman at our home num-

ber: 780-639-0029, or, Kathy Pedersen at the Church Office Mondays to Thursdays: 780-639-4673 . If a Pas-

toral emergency occurs, they will be able to contact me or the emergency pastor in my place. 

HELLO 

FEBRUARY 

mailto:lakelandlutheran@telus.net
http://www.iccadria.com/en/news/wpsc/wpsc-2018-programme.html


January 2018 Message for Congregations and Lay and Rostered Leaders 

Dear Beloved of God – 
 
In the fall of 2017 I was privileged to participate, among other events, in three Common 
Prayer Services with the Roman Catholics, and with Anglican presence and participation, in 
Calgary, Edmonton and Whitehorse. 
 
Following the Common Prayer liturgy prepared for the Lutheran-Roman Catholic service in 
Lund, Sweden in 2016 when Lutheran World Federation President Munib Younan, General 
Secretary Martin Junge and Pope Francis jointly presided over a Lutheran, Roman Catholic 
reformation commemoration, each of the Services included a commitment to five ecumenical 
imperatives.  The imperatives were proposed by the Lutheran-Roman Catholic Commission 
on Unity, in anticipation of the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation. 
 
They are: 
1. Catholics and Lutherans should always begin from the perspective of unity, and not from 
the point of view of division, in order to strengthen what is held in common, even though the 
differences are more easily seen and experienced. 
2. Lutherans and Catholics must let themselves continuously be transformed by the          
encounter with the other and by the mutual witness of faith. 
3. Catholics and Lutherans should again commit themselves to seek visible unity, to     
elaborate together what this means in concrete steps, and to strive repeatedly toward this 
goal. 
4. Lutherans and Catholics should jointly rediscover the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ 
for our time. 
5. Catholics and Lutherans should witness together to the mercy of God in proclamation and 
service to the world. 
 
The Common Prayer Services were meaningful in their hopefulness, in a moving forward  
together, and in their commitment.  Regularly, over the course of the next year I will be 
briefly reflecting on these imperatives via this monthly newsletter article. 
 
I am hopeful, more so than I have ever been.  When I participated in these special liturgies 
this fall, I was consciously affirming a personal commitment to continue working toward the 
goal of full eucharistic sharing  between our two traditions. It is a goal sought by many in our 
respective churches; a goal whose achievement I pray to someday experience. This is a 
God-pleasing reformation goal that we can collectively advance as we live out these commit-
ments. Won’t you join me? 
  
In Christ Jesus – 
Shalom, 
+Bishop Larry Kochendorfer 



Notice of Lent Services at Lakeland Lutheran Church 

Tuesday March 5th—Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Tuesday) 

catered and led by CLAY Youth Group and leaders at 

6pm. 

Wednesday March 6th—Ash Wednesday. Service will be 

held at 7pm at the Anglican Church. 

Wednesday March 13th—Soup & Bun Supper at 6pm 

with Holden Evening Prayer following. 

Wednesday March 20th—Soup & Bun Supper at 6pm 

with Holden Evening Prayer following. 

Wednesday March 27th—Soup & Bun Supper at 6pm 

with Holden Evening Prayer following. 

Wednesday April 3rd—Soup & Bun Supper at 6pm with 

Holden Evening Prayer following. 

Wednesday April 10th—Soup & Bun Supper at 6pm with 

Holden Evening Prayer following. 

 

A sign-up sheet for the soup/bun donations will be on the table by the library (under the Sunday school bulletin board). 

 

Other Dates for your Calendar 

 

Saturday March 2nd—World Day of Prayer Service at 7pm.  

Sunday March 10th—Lay Led Service at 10am. 

Sunday March 24th—Lay Led Service at 10am. 

Sunday April 14th—Palm Sunday Service at 10am. 

Thursday April 18th—Maundy Dinner and Service at 6pm. 

Friday April 19th— Way of the Cross Service at 10am.  

Friday April 19th—Good Friday Service at 10.30am. 

Saturday April 20th—Easter Vigil CLAY event at 7pm. 

Sunday April 21st—Easter Sunrise  Service at 7am  

(Easter Continental Breakfast to follow). 

Sunday April 21st—Easter Worship Service with Holy Communion at 

10am. 

 

 

https://neounorthodoxy.wordpress.com/2012/02/23/a-lenten-prayer-journey-sometimes-lent-makes-you-do-crazy-things/
http://mopress.com/mark-your-calendars-now/


WOULD YOU LIKE THE OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE OUR CHURCH? 

 

Our Church Council is looking for new members to serve. 

Service would begin (after voting for council members) at 

the Annual General Meeting on Sunday 24th February 2019 

(directly after Worship). 

* COMMITTEES PLEASE REMEMBER TO PREPARE 

YOUR REPORTS FOR THE A.G.M. 

Confused what a Church Council Member actually does? 

 Speak to our Council President Keith Scheidt. He will give 

you any information you need together with an opportunity 

to come and see what actually does happen at a Council 

meeting.  

FYI all Church Council meetings are open to all church 

members. 

THE NOMINATION COMMITTEE ARE SEEKING     
VOLUNTEERS 

 

 

 

There are a several opportunities available within the church this year; in 
particular, we are searching for a new Treasurer. If you are interested, in 
any of the volunteer positions, please contact Richard Davis, Tel: 780-639-
0551, email: ppaulellard@live.ca  

mailto:ppaulellard@live.ca
http://www.decaturproud.org/community-partners/volunteer


CHECKOUT THE FEBRUARY 2019 CALENDAR FOR ALL ACTIVITIES. 

Are we missing anything in our newsletter? Or is there something you wish we 

would have in our newsletter on a ongoing basis? 

Remember all inclusions for the February newsletter must be to the church office by  

February 25th, 2019.  Please contact the church office with your ideas or necessary 

inclusions. Kathy is waiting for your call or email. 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events   

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS &  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Witness, Outreach and Mission Projects for 2018—2019 

 

JANUARY: Pack up items from Mitten Tree, have them blessed and delivered. 

FEBRUARY: Refuge Support 

MARCH & APRIL:  Lenten Project—We Car Bags (CLWR) 

MAY: Missionary Support— Pastor Brian Rude, missionary to El Salvador 

JUNE: Cold Lake Food Bank Drive 

JULY: Support for Lac La Biche Congregation 

AUGUST: Adopt a Family—Back to School Expenses 

          Community Registration 

SEPTEMBER: Campus Ministries 

     Back to Church Sunday 

      Sunday School Kick-off 

OCTOBER: CLWR Soap Drive 

NOVEMBER: Gifts from the Heart 

DECEMBER: Mitten Tree—Donations of warm mitts, hats, touques, scarves & socks for LAMP 

Ongoing donations for the Disaster Fund, Joie’s Phoenix House, Seminary and Discretionary Fund. 

BIBLE STUDY—MOVIE NIGHT 

Everyone is invited to join the Bible Study group on Thursday 17th January @ 6 PM to watch the 

critically acclaimed movie—The Indian Horse. An adaptation of Richard Wagamese’s novel ’Indian 

Horse”  produced by Clint Eastwood, it centers on Saul Indian Horse, a young Canadian First Na-

tions boy who survives the Indian residential school system to become a star ice hockey player.   

Josephine Sinclair and her family, would like to thank everyone for their calls, cards, visits and gifts 

over the Christmas season. It is greatly appreciated and her church family is a huge blessing in her 

life. Thank you! 

http://johnoglesby.org/index.php/2018/04/10/a-short-study-on-grace-giving-in-2-corinthians-8-9/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Indian_Horse.png


7:00 PM on Saturday March 2nd 

2019 at Lakeland Lutheran Church 

Located just south of Cold Lake Energy Center and 

about 1km north of Tri-City Mall 

780-639-4673 

World Day of Prayer 



Our Church, Our Story, Our World 

May 3-5, 2019 

Hastings Lake Bible Camp, Hastings Lake 

 

 

 

 

More to follow ... watch this space! 




